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20 March 2020 

FIRB approval of Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd proposed 
acquisition of Orora Australasian Fibre Business 

Orora Limited (Orora) advises today that Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd has received confirmation from the Foreign 
Investment Review Board (FIRB) that the Commonwealth has no objection to Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd 
acquiring Orora’s Australasian Fibre Business. FIRB approval was a condition precedent to the transaction.  

This latest regulatory approval allows the parties to work towards transaction completion, which is now expected to 
occur over the coming weeks. 

A further update will be provided following completion.   

ENDS 

Authorised for release to the ASX by Orora’s Company Secretary, Ann Stubbings. 
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